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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Schaefer, Peter [pschaefer@craworld.com]
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2011 9:42 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Project Email Hold; denis.l.brown@shell.com
Subject: FW: 1800 1/2 Powell St., Emeryville - reinstallation of S-9 ~COR-240894~
Attachments: P1010002.JPG; P1010007.JPG; P1010012.JPG; P1010014.JPG; P1010018.JPG

Jerry,  
 
Here are the pictures from the utility locating at the subject site.  Encroaching utilities include a gas line, a high voltage 
electric line, telephone lines, and cable TV lines.  I do not recommend reinstalling this well and I have not been able to 
identify an alternate location to install a new well.  I will call to discuss. 
 

Regards, 

Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG 

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates 
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A 
Emeryville, California 94608-2008 
Telephone: (510) 420-3319 
Fax: (510) 420-9170 
pschaefer@craworld.com 
  
Think before you print  
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 
 


